
Announcements continued 

 

The Session calls for a meeting of the congregation 

 Sunday November 17 immediately following worship. The purpose of the meeting is to elect 

officers and approve the pastor’s Terms of Call for 2025. 

 
Our next free Community Meal will be held on Thursday, November 14 and will be our 
Thanksgiving meal.  Please note that this meal is held on the 2nd Thursday of the month of November 
due to Thanksgiving being on our regular 4th Thursday.  Our meal will be Amish Filling, Mashed 
Potatoes, Gravy, Broccoli/Cauliflower, Cranberry Sauce, Fruit Salad, and Desserts from Weis 
Markets.  The sign-up sheets for food donations, cooks, servers, and cleanup volunteers will be in the 
narthex. Thank you for all your willingness to help. 
   

   The Toys for Tots box is in the Narthex. Pickup will be the 2nd 

 week in December. The need is same as last year. Gifts for boys and girls in the ages of 9 to 12 years 
old can be jewelry, games, watches, personal care items.  
 

We will be making Peanut Butter Bonbons again this year on Monday, November 11 at 9:00 am and 
on December 2. There will be a sign-up sheet in the Narthex if you would like to help make them or 
donate supplies. There will also be a signup sheet to order bonbons for Thanksgiving and/or Christmas. 
You will be able to pick them up here at the church, or you can buy them at Loretta McClarigan’s shop. 
We will have milk chocolate, dark chocolate, or mixed at a cost of $8.00 per container. 
 
Needed: Cookie Bakers 

Again, this year for the bazaar, we will be selling plated cookies. Please plan your Christmas baking 
accordingly. We also would love to have home-baked breads, artisan, yeast, or fruit. Questions? See 
Angela Killian. 
 
 

Saturday, December 7   8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 

Our Christmas Bazaar is fast approaching!  

We’re counting down the days to the Christmas Bazaar 
and hoping you will mark your calendar to attend.  There 
will be Christmas ornaments, decorations, baked goods, 
peanut butter bonbons, barbeque, homemade soups, hot 
dogs, hot chocolate, coffee, and more. 

Please consider being a vendor with your own 
table!  The church will have a couple of tables to sell items from previous years.  If you would like to 
donate a new or gently-used Christmas item for the church table(s), we will have boxes in the narthex 
through November.  

Food items and baked goods will be needed for the Holiday Café and cookie trays – sign-up sheets 
are in the Narthex. Café food items should be brought to the kitchen by Friday, December 6. Mark 
your food containers so we can return them to you. 

For questions, or to reserve a table, contact Angela at 301-452-2215 



 


